
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction on US-6/34 Sidewalk Vaults In Holdrege 

October 2, 2017 (Holdrege, Neb.) — Weather permitting, work is scheduled to begin October 9 on the 
sidewalk vaults in downtown Holdrege.  The work will take place at three locations along US-6/34, 
according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation. 
 
Paulsen, Inc., of Cozad, Nebraska has the $458,290 contract, which will consist of closing off and filling 
the vaults under the walks, adjacent to Johnson and Schrock buildings downtown.  It also involves 
clearing the lot on the southeast corner of the US-6/34 and US-183 junction. 
 
Travel on US-6/34 will not be restricted; however, the sidewalk will be closed.  Travel on the southeast 
corner of the junction will be restricted to one lane for a few days during the removal of the structure. 
The project is anticipated to be completed by January 27, 2018.  This project, along with some other 
minor work, will be performed in preparation for the larger concrete paving project downtown that will 
begin in the early spring of 2018. 
 
The Department of Transportation’s manager for this project is Tim Sell of Holdrege.  Motorists are urged 
to use caution when driving through construction zones. 
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